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Events coming 

up! 

October 
Thurs 1st Black History 
Month 
Mon 12th R.E. Week -  
Pilgrimages 
Wed 21th School Harvest 
Festival 
Half term ends Wed 21/10 
Half Term Holiday  
Thu 22 Oct to Fri 30 October 
November 
Wed 11th w/b Mon 16-20th 
Nov Friendship Week (Anti-
Bullying Wk.) 
December 
Last day of term Friday 
18/12/20 
School re-opens 7th Jan 2021 

Stars of the Week: Class 1  Arthur YR,  Eadie Y1 Class 2 Lily Y1,   

Abi Y2 Class 3  Sophie Y3 Tyler Y4 Class 4 Charles Y5  HannahY6 

HARVEST FESTIVAL Thank you for the tins and packets 

of food the children have brought in to school. We will continue 
collecting food until the half term holiday. The school is taking 
part in 'Filling the gap' - the food will be taken to the Trusell Trust 
Foodbank that makes up parcels for distribution around Norfolk - 
it goes to local foodbanks, individuals, couples and families and, 
when there's enough, to breakfast clubs, seniors' lunches, refu-
gees and homeless charities. 

THUMBNAIL SKETCH OF PROGRESS On Monday 

your child will be given a short review of their progress in school, a ‘thumbnail sketch’ 
of how well they have started back in school this term, with a target that is the next 
step in their learning. If parents have a specific concern and would like a follow-up 
meeting on Teams with the class teacher, please email the school 
office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk and a parent consultation will be arranged in the 
second half of the Autumn term.  
We will also be sending a Home School Agreement for parents and children to sign and 
return. This year the Agreement relates to covid-19 guidance in school and includes 
home learning expectations. Pupils in the Reception Year will be given a photo consent 
form and asthma update sheet to complete and return to school.   

FOWS will be fundraising again this year 

with the personalised Rudolph Christ-

mas cards and gifts. A letter and drawing form (to 

print at home) are with this newsletter for your information. Any 

completed artwork and monies should be placed in the brown 

box in the school entrance foyer by TUESDAY 3rd NOVEMBER. 

This will give us time to quarantine them, send them off and get 

everything back to you in plenty of time for the festive season. It 

would make a great half term activity for the children, add a per-

sonal touch to the Christmas celebrations and raise funds for our 

school in these difficult times. Please ask at the office if you have 

any questions or require a paper copy of these documents. We 

look forward to seeing all your great artwork!  

 

ExtraTime at Robert Kett Primary School will be 

running Holiday Club for October Half Term from 

22nd October - 30th October.   

Parents can register and book online: https://

extratime.schoolsbuddy.net/Account/Register 


